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Dear Members and Friends, 
 
ASEQ-EHAQ remains steadfast in our mission to secure greater recognition and 
support for individuals living with Multiple Chemical Sensitivity (MCS). Your 
unwavering dedication—whether through participation in our events, spreading 
awareness, or supporting our initiatives—fuels our progress. Every action you take 
brings us closer to meaningful change, and for that, we are deeply grateful. 

Your Signature Matters: Help Us Reach Our Goal! 

As of April 1st, 2025, 443 supporters have signed our petition—but we need more 
voices to amplify our call for action. The deadline to sign is May 3, so if you haven’t 
already, please take a moment to add your name. 
How to sign: 

1.​ Click on this link and complete the form. 
2.​ Check your email for a confirmation from the National Assembly of Québec. 
3.​ Click the link in the email to validate your signature. 

This petition is a crucial step in pushing for policy changes that will improve the lives of 
those with MCS. Every signature counts—will you join us? 

RESILIENCE: International MCS Conference – May 1 & 2, 2025 

Mark your calendars for this pivotal online event! Hosted via Zoom, the conference will 
explore resilience in the face of MCS, with a focus on: 

●​ Advancing scientific understanding and research collaboration 
●​ Improving diagnosis, treatment, and medical education 
●​ Advocating for policy reform and safer environments 

Accessibility accommodations—including ASL, LSQ, CART, and multilingual 
captioning, simultaneous translation—will be provided. Register here to secure 
your spot. 

Together, We Are Stronger 

Your support drives our advocacy forward. Stay tuned for more updates, and thank you 
for standing with us in this vital mission. 
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Warm regards,​
Rohini Peris, President and CEO​
Michel Gaudet, Executive Director 
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